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Wow!  What a week! 

I hope this finds you all well with power, water and all thawed out.  Who would have thought at 
our last get-together what was in store the following week?   

But, it’s all behind us and (hopefully) it will be the last cold weather of the season so we can, 
finally, get our cars & trucks out of the garage to enjoy. 

At our meeting on Feb 6 at San Gabriel Park we had 24 members attending, with 3 new members 
joining during the month giving us 111 paid members as of Feb 18. The March meeting has been 
scheduled for March 6 at Mulligan’s restaurant at Sun City @ 10:00.  Please plan to attend as our 
14th annual car show is just around the corner and plans are taking shape. 

Cruise-In 

Our planned cruise in for Saturday Feb 13 at Firo Pizza was, obviously, cancelled due to the 
weather.  I don’t believe anyone was interested in taking their ride out when temps were below 
freezing with ice & snow on the roads.  We will reschedule for a later date, our next cruise in will 
be at 3:00pm on March 13 at Lake Aire Medical Center parking lot @ 2425 Williams Drive. Since 
we did not have our cruise in, there is no “car of the month” for February. 
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Car Show 

May 1 is fast approaching and we still have much to do.  As of this time the car show is a GO at 
Sun City, just a little over two months away.  Registration is available on the club website.  Note 
that pre-registration is required this year so that we may limit close contact. 

Don will be sending out a volunteer list, please take a look to see if you are listed.  This list is 
based on volunteers from last years cancelled show so take a look to see where you are.  We still 
need a few volunteers for different duties so if you have not volunteered please do so. 

Plan B 

We have identified an alternate sight for our show, just in case Sun City turns out to be not 
possible for any reason.  We have met with representatives of Georgetown Health Foundation 
and received a commitment to use their large parking lot/facilities in the future.  They are 
located at 2425 Williams Dr and have 300+ parking spaces available.  Thanks to member Jerry 
Meadows for making this possible. 

Stephanie Nichols 10th Annual Car & Vintage Plane Show 

This is scheduled for Sat Feb 27 and always proves to be one of the premier shows of the year 
with 400 + cars attending along with vintage aircraft.   

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stephanie-nichols-10th-annual-car-vintage-plane-show-
georgetown-airport-tickets-137492448615  

As is past years GTACC members will meet at Jack Frost Elementary School on Lakeway Dr and go 
in as a group so that we can park together to enjoy each other’s company.   We will meet @ 7:30 
and drive to the show @ 7:45. 



GeorGetown texas area Car Club 

 

 
_____________________________________________________

  

Feb 2021  Page | 3 
 

Quarterly Donation 

Our February donation of $750 was presented to The Locker, 
https://www.thelocker.info/locations  

New members 

We have three new members that joined during the month: 

Patrick Martin – 1933 Ford B 5-window Coupe 

Chris Arrambide – 1956 Ford Thunderbird, 1973 Ford Mustang 

Martijn Buma – 1964 ½ Ford Mustang Convertible, 260 cu in                                                                                      
Martin is with the Dutch military, currently stationed and working at Fort Hood doing training 
with Army and Air Force and will be at Fort Hood for four more years. He has a wife and a 13yr 
old Daughter that are still in Holland but hope to join him soon.  He has travelled the world 
including deployment in Afghanistan.  Our club just became an international club! 

 

 

Please welcome all of our new members when you see them….even though they do all drive 
Fords!!          
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     It may have been cold outside…………….. and dark inside… 

 

But the babies were all inside, warm and safe, waiting for warmer weather! 

 

 

 


